To whom it may concern:

We Gabriel C. Chase & Rachel M. Chase request to rezone our property located on Quarterman Road
from the current zoning of E-A to R-A. We are requesting to rezone our property for the potential sale of
residential agricultural lots 2.5 acres each or greater.

Sincerely

Gabriel C. Chase & Rachel M. Chase



